
NEW EMPLOYEE INTRODUCTION 

December 10, 2024, Executive Committee Meeting 

 

 

 

Today we are welcoming Galen MacLeod, who will be joined the Economic & Business Development team 

on November 12th. 

Galen will be working with EBD in the new role of Business Development Officer with a focus on supporting 

our local businesses and entrepreneurs.  Galen is joining East Hants from the Community Business 

Development Corporation (CBDC) Hants-Kings where he has worked for a number of years as a 

Development Officer supporting local businesses and entrepreneurs in the Region.  

Please join us in welcoming Galen to the team. 

 

 


